
 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 16th February 2023 (2 Pages) 

ATTENDANCE 
Well done to everyone in the green and especially Year 1 and Year 4 for achieving 100% attendance this 
week! 

YEAR  ATTENDANCE % 

RECEPTION 100% 

YEAR 1 98% 

YEAR 2 96% 

YEAR 3 95% 

YEAR 4 100% 

 
It’s just a short newsletter this week. As we are breaking up on a Thursday, our next Star of the Week 
Collective Worship will be on the first Friday after half term. 
 
It was really great to see so many parents in school this week. If you were unable to attend your 
appointment, please email the class teacher directly to arrange either a phone call or a new face to face 
appointment after half term. 
 
School will be open fully during the proposed teacher strike days after half term. 
 
Wishing you a restful and relaxing half term and look forward to seeing everyone on Monday 27th 
February.  
 
 

 
WORLD BOOK DAY-THURSDAY 2nd MARCH 
To celebrate World Book Day, we are inviting children to come to school in ‘home clothes’ and to bring 
their favourite book to share. If it is possible for the home clothes to link with a book or character then that 
would be great, but please do not feel obliged to provide a book day costume. 
We have signed up for two virtual author events. Firstly, on Monday 27th February, Handa’s Surprise 
author Eileen Browne will read and talk about her books for children in Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and 2. 
On the afternoon of Thursday 2nd March the children in Years 2-4 will meet Cressida Cowell during their 
virtual author session. 
The children in Class 3 are hosting a Friends from the Village during the morning and I have asked that our 
friends bring in their favourite books to share with the children. 



 
 

SALMON IN THE CLASSROOM-TYNE RIVER TRUST 
We are really looking forward to taking part in ‘Salmon in the Classroom’ this year-thank you to Charlotte’s 
dad Jamie for thinking of us. The tank is being delivered on Monday 27th February and the salmon eggs will 
arrive on Friday 3rd March. The children will have their talk on that afternoon. 
 
E-SAFETY 
Key support websites  
https://www.childnet.com/parents-andcarers   
https://www.nspcc.or g.uk/keepingchildren-safe/onlinesafety/   
https://www.internetmatters.org/ 
 

PE KITS 
The children in Class 2 will be doing INVASION GAMES and the children Class 3 will be doing HOCKEY after 
half term. Please provide kit suitable for outdoors e.g. t-shirt and leggings/shorts, jumper or hoodie and 
trainers. PE kits should be in school on Monday 27th February. 

 
COMMUNICATION 
For queries regarding Parent Pay, Nursery funding or sessions, clubs, milk, Breakfast Club and school 
dinner, please email our Office Manager Mrs Clark. 
email: admin@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 
If you need to speak to your child’s class teacher, please either send them an email directly or ring the 
school office and they will aim to return your call as soon as possible. 
Class 1 (Nursery/Reception) -Mrs Wilkinson 
email: melanie.wilkinson@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 
Class 2 (Year 1 and 2)-Mrs Blythe 
email: karen.blythe@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 
Class 3 (Year 3 and 4)-Mrs Long 
email: jude.long@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 
 
DIARY DATES 
Monday 27th February:  Spring 2 starts (All clubs resume) 

     Virtual Author session-Eileen Browne 

Thursday 2nd March:   World Book Day -Virtual Author session-Cressida Cowell 

 Friends from the Village-Class 3 

Friday 3rd March:   Salmon eggs and talk 

Wednesday 15th March:  NO YOGA CLUB 

Friday 17th March:   Red Nose Day 

Friday 31st March:   Last Day of Spring 2 

Monday 17th April:   Summer 2 starts 

Tuesday 25th April:   Y3-4 trip to Killhope Lead mining Museum-more info to follow 

Monday 8th May: Bank Holiday (in honour of the Coronation of His Majesty King Charles III) 
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